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AUCKLAND REGIONAL AUTHORITY

Regional House e 121HobsonStreet o Auckiond1 e NewZealand
Telephone: 794-420 o Telegrams: Regional

For Enquiry, please contact: Our Ref: 7/4/4/2
Your Ref:
Please quote references in your reply

Barbara MacFarlane,

N.Z. Home Birth Association, N
P.O. Box 7093, l
Wellesley St,

AUCKILAND. ) 4th March 1982,

Dear Barbara,

Strictly speaking I am not involved with any amalgamation of Hospital Boards
and Department offices. As you no doubt know, amalgamation has only been
mooted in Northland and Wellington. Plans for Auckland are probably so
tentative as to be a non-issue.

However, if your concern is with the Auckland Region, then I suggest that

you contact Dr John Stephenson, Medical Officer of Health, Auckland. Other
than that I can only suggest that your Association makes contact with Health
Services Advisory Committees in Northland and Wellington. At a national level,
discussion could be held with the Special Advisory Committee on Health Services
Reorganisation (SACHSO) c¢/- Department of Health, Wellington.

I hope this information is useful to you.
Yours sincerely,

PR vty .

K.A. Goodall
Planning Officer
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